School of Law Faculty Meeting March 24, 1980 Conference Room 4:00 p.m.

## MINUTES

Present: Adamson, Desiderio, DuMars, W. Ellis, Fink,

Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Henry, Hermann, Kovnat, MacPherson, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall, Romero, Schwartz, Simson, Stelzner,

Teitelbaum, Utton, Winograd; Student Representatives

Otten, Valdez; Camp

The meeting was called to order by Dean Desiderio; minutes of the meeting of March 3, 1980, were approved.

The Dean announced that the University of Akron is looking for a dean and that DePaul University will have a conference on April 12, 1980, on the German Criminal Justice System. Also, the ABA needs volunteers who would be interested in serving on accreditation teams.

The faculty chose DuMars as representative on the Faculty Senate to replace Teitelbaum, who will be gone next fall.

There is word that DuMars and Hermann have been granted tenure and that DuMars, Minzner, and Stelzner have received promotions.

Dean Desiderio spoke on current budgetary matters and on visiting teaching slots.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Sec'y

Next meeting: April 7, 1980